
 
 
  
 
  
 

 
 

 
A big thank you to all those who came along to our Vision Poetry Presentation on Thursday, in 

celebration of National Poetry Day. Every child, in every class took part and worked really hard to learn 
and perform their poems, to a packed Hall.  Well done to every child who took part.  

Thank you to those parents who joined us on Monday for the PTA meeting. It was wonderful to have 
some new parents coming along and offering their help. It’s never too late to get involved, so please ask for 

information if you weren’t able to come along to the meeting. 
Please may I remind you that as we approach the colder, wetter weather, your child must have suitable 

outdoor shoes and a named, waterproof coat in school, every day, thank you. 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Congratulations to Elissa in Y3 who won my Good Manners and Respect Award last week. Elissa quietly shines her good manners 
and respect throughout every area of school life. We are so proud of you Elissa- keep shining brightly! 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
Christmas Fayre Reminder  
If you would like to hire a table to sell your own products/crafts etc at the Christmas Fayre, on Wednesday 4th December, the cost 

is £5 per school table (you can hire more than 1 table).  
Please send in your money in a named envelope stating what you intend to sell on your stall, thank you. 

 
   

           Thank you for your support, 

                                                  C M Seagrave 

HARVEST SERVICE 
Our Harvest Service 
will be taking place 
at St Christopher’s 
church on Sunday 
13thth October at 
9:30am. We are 

hoping that as many 
children as possible, 

along with their 
families, will be able 

to join us. Our 
children will be 

participating in the 
service. Where 
possible, please 

support us in further 
strengthening our 

links with our school 
church. 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 
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GOLD SCHOOL GAMES MARK AWARD 
We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the 

GOLD school Games Mark for our commitment, engagement and 
delivery of competitive school sport in 2018-2019. This is a 

wonderful achievement and is down to hard work from children 
and staff in providing a wide range of sporting activities and 

competitions.  

Congratulations Lea Endowed! 
 

PTA BOG EYED JOG REMINDER    
The jog is to take place on Tuesday 8th October at 9:20am. Children can come to school in 
their pyjamas and slippers but will need trainers to run in! Please send in all Sponsor Money 
in a named envelope, Thank you. 

Harvest of Hope Toy Sale 
Please send in toys and games in good condition, from Monday 7th, for our Harvest Toy Sale next 

Thursday 10th, thank you. 


